Debra Howland, Executive Director and Secretary NH Public Utilities Commission
21 s. Fruit Street-Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: DG 14-380 Liberty Precedent Agreement
As a resident of Troy, NH I strongly recommend the PUC Commissioners reject the late-filed settlement
Liberty precedent agreement. | am very concerned about how this will impact the community in which |

live and the precedent it sets for New Hampshire's energy future.

Any major investment for our ratepayers should be appropriately sized for what is actually needed in
New England.

The NH Office of Energy and Planning's 10 year strategy strongly promotes "Diversity of Supply" as a
stable energy policy. Going all natural gas (NED project) would send us backwards as far as diversity.

A major investment like this in infrastructure in NH should be cost-effective and not speculative.
Thank-you for your time and consideration in this matter, Sheila Ames

293 South st.
Troy, NH 03465



